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Meeting Notice: From the Prez 

EAA Chapter 651 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Date:7/12 /11 

Clete Cisler called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm with 55 Aviation enthusiasts in attendance 

at Jet Air (GRB). 

Meeting Minutes: 

The June Chapter Meeting Minutes were accepted as published in the newsletter 

Finance Report: 

The Treasurer's report presented by Karen Kalishk. The report was accepted as presented. 

Committee Reports: 

Al Timmerman reported that 21 Young Eagles were flown from a  DePere aviation class. Al thanked 

Jay and Bob for their help. 

Correspondence: 

Aeromart is operated by EAA Chapter 252 and are looking for volunteers. 

Old Business: 

August 8 meeting is at Jim's Christensen's "Hanger Four" west or the terminal (GRB) 

New Business: 

None 

The meeting adjourned @ 7:20. Alex and Zack gave a presentation on their time at EAA Air Academy. 

Guest Speakers were Robert Stone the new (GRB) tower Manager and Steve McNicoll. Followed by 

Assistant airport mgr John Reed 

Meeting Minutes recorded by  Alan Georgia 

  

It was an honor for one of our senior Chapter 651 members, Jim Sorenson to get a ride 
in a B-17 at Airventure! On Monday July 25th. Jim and members of his family, including 
grand children, had this rare chance to ride in the same Airplane which Jim was cap-
tured from during World War Two. Jim was pictured on the front page of the Green Bay 
press Gazette on July 26. The B-17 flew twenty minute rides from Appleton over EAA all 
week. August will be a busy month for Jay Baeten, not only is the monthly breakfast on 
August 13, but his annual Fly-in will be held on the 27th from 10:00 until 4:00.- mark the-
se dates on your calendar. It was great to see the great number of attendees at our July 
meeting at Jet Air. Also a big surprise to have Mike and Linda Beronja attend to greet 
the many of the Aeromart volunteers who worked with us during those years. August 8 
will bring us to Jim Christensen's hanger for our annual Ice cream social, bring a chair 
and bring a friend. I hope you had a enjoyable time at Oshkosh!! Your Prez; Clete  

Meeting Aug 8th 7:00 

pm Meeting at Jim 

Christensen’s Hangar 

4  Ice Cream Social. 

 

Breakfast Aug 13th 

7:00 am till 10:00am 

Jay Baeten’s 

Antique Aerodrome 

 

Fly-in at Antique Aer-

odrome on Aug 27th  

9:00 am till 4:00pm 

 

Wow what a great Airventure.  I was able to make it down on Mon. , Tues. 
Thurs. and Fri.  I don’t think one could have a better vacation.   I hope that 
you were able to attend.   I want to thank those of you who volunteered your 
time and efforts be it at the Sea Plane base, the various organization 
booths, and just sitting under your wings talking.  I already can’t wait till 
2012.  Be safe and happy flights.  Jim 
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Airwaves 
Congratulations 

CERTIFICATED FLIGHT IN-
STRUCTOR   
 
7/12/11 Michael Reindl 
 
FLIGHT REVIEW 
 
7/3 Randy Wolcott C172 
7/19 Russ Feirer 
7/22 John Heide 
7/22 Tim Peterson Decathlon 
7/29 Thomas Porter C182 
 
COMPLEX ENDORSEMENT 
 
6/29 Ben Wallander Arrow 
 
HIGH PERFORMANCE EN-
DORSEMENT 
 
 
7/19 Ric Swaningson C182 
 
INSTRUMENT PROFICIENCY 
CHECK 
 
7/29 Thomas Porter C182 

EAA Airventure, what a week! Hopefully 
everyone was able to attend at least one 
day to see the new electronics, airplanes 
and air show. I must admit it's lost a little 
of its charm for me after 40+years of at-
tendance but I guess that just means I'm 
getting old. I still love aviation and every-
thing about it though and expect many 
go as I have gone with total excitement, 
enthusiasm and awe. An amazing show!! 
Our July EAA meeting at JET AIR was 
well attended in the BIG hangar with 
John Reed, Asst Airport Mgr and new 
Tower Mgr Robert Stone giving interest-
ing and informative presentations. 
Thanks much for taking the time to share 
with our Chapter. It's great to have our 
aviation community communicating. 
Thanks to Al and your crew for organiz-
ing and to Matt and Theresa for the awe-
some food! Well done :) 
Our Aug meeting will be at Jim's HGR 4, 
7pm and will be our annual ICE CREAM 
social! You can't miss this one! John and 
Rose Dorcey ( Pres and Treas/Sec of 
the WI Aviation Hall of Fame and many 
other credentials) will be giving a presen-
tation on their flying adventures thru the 
entire State of WI. Bring a friend, lawn 
chairs and enjoy an evening of 'flying'. 
Park where you can and I'm pretty sure 
the 'cell phone lot' will be available for us 
also.  
We'll be deciding on the Christmas Party 
location, Legends, The Woods or The 
Spot. Stadium View did not get back to 
me. The date this year will be the Sun-
day after Thanksgiving Nov 27th. Mark 
your calendars!! We're planning an auc-
tion too. Let's have your ideas. 
CAVU ............ Noel 




